
 
 

UWF Business Enterprises, Inc. Scenic Hills Country Club Workgroup  
UWF Main Campus, Building 10, Room 118 

September 8, 2015   
 

A conference call of the SHCC Workgroup was held on September 8, 2015, to discuss the previous 

workshop meetings and develop next steps.   

Workgroup Attendees: KC Clark [BEI Chair], and Suzanne Lewis [BEI Board Member] 

Staff: Steve Cunningham, Pat Lott, Betsy Bowers, Tiffany Nisewonger, and Tammy Ford 

Next Steps: 

1) Identify best ideas generated from workgroup. 

2) Identify how the workgroup wishes to present recommendations to Board. 

3) Identify possible funding to market the golf course.   

4) Identify possible funding to assist with cash flow issue.   

Upcoming Workgroup Meetings and Appointments 

1) SHCC Discussion, Thursday, September 10, 11:30 a.m. 

2) SHCC Workgroup Meeting, Monday, September 14, 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

3) Governmental Relations working on establishing an appointment with County Commissioner  

Scenic Hills Q & A 

See attached Q&A prepared by Pat Lott.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Tammy Ford, Assistant Staff Support Secretary 
 
 

 

 


